

American Legion Post 224 4383 Cherry Lake Circle Cherry Lake, Florida 32340

Department of Florida:

Subject: Endorsement of Stuart Scott, 3rd District Commander, Department of Florida

At the regularly scheduled meeting of February 2nd, 2021, the membership of Post 224, assembled and voted to endorse Stuart Scott, as a candidate for the high office of 3rd District Commander 2021-2022.

Stuart earned his eligibility for membership in the American Legion by serving in the United States Air Force from 1989 – 1994. While in the USAF, Stuart served most of his time out of country either in the far east or the middle east.

Stuart got his start with the American Legion with Post 13 in Tallahassee, FL and moved his membership to Cherry Lake, FL Post 224 in 2014. Stuart along with others in the Post have made it an endeavor to increase their presence in the fabric of what makes the American Legion the greatest veteran's organization today. He is formerly the Chaplin of Post 224; current Boy State Chairman, Americanism Chairman and current 3rd District Commander (2018 – Current). He has completed the Legion Institute Extension Course in 2017 along with various other classes.

The membership of American Legion Post 224 proudly endorses Stuart Scott for the high office of 3rd District Commander, Department of Florida.

For God and Country,

Dwight Barber, Commander

Donna Chandler / Adjutant